Canadian Anti-Spam Legislation
Dear Subscribers,
Beginning July 1st, 2014 Canada's Anti-Spam Legislation (CASL) will come into effect. This law is aimed at regulating commercial electronic messages.

In order to comply with Canada's Anti-Spam Legislation (CASL), we are seeking your consent to continue sending you email messages. If you no longer wish to receive emails from TWI Foods Inc., you may reply to this email and we will no longer send you emails or please take a moment to click the link at the bottom of this email to unsubscribe from further messaging.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at info@crispyjustbaked.com
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